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Additional Model Number for FCC 

Nov 4, 2019 

Re: Request for Additional Model Number for FCC 

ThingMagic would like to request the addition of another model number to the same 
FCC Grant. The new model number is M6E-M-A. 

There is no hardware difference between the 2 model numbers. The only difference is 
in the number of UHF RFID tags that the device reads. The M6E-MICRO-A is limited to 
50 tags per second, once this limit is reached no new tags are stored in the tag buffer. 
The l\li6E-M-A has no limitation on the number of tags that enters its tag buffer. 

This limitation is implemented in software. There is no change in the configuration of 
the RF transmitter or receiver between the 2 models. 
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